
 

 

 

 

16th September 2016 

 

Dear Parents and children of Beech Class, 

 

Mrs Wilson 

Mrs Wilson has given us some very exciting news – she is expecting her first baby in February. I am sure you will 

want to join me in congratulating Mrs Wilson (and Mr Wilson!) and we are absolutely delighted for them. 

Mrs Wilson will continue to teach Beech Class until January. In the meantime we will be looking for a great 

teacher who will take over from Mrs Wilson after Christmas and carry on her excellent work.  

We will be looking for a teacher who will start after Christmas and can spend some time teaching alongside Mrs 

Wilson, getting to know the children and the class routines before they take over the class before February half 

term. We will make sure that we get someone smiley and caring who makes lessons interesting and fun so 

please don’t worry. If you have any questions about this please do not hesitate to come and see me. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Woolley. 

 

 

  


